25

Stephanie Hesford

From:

Caroline Miller Tebaldicat@I

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 11:04 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Greyhound racing must be abolished

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

The greyhound racing "industry" is and always has been steeped in cruelty, appealing to the basest element of human nature that seeks to exploit, cheat & make money from defenseless animals. This will never change whatever rules and procedures are implemented. As soon as you take your eyes off them, some people will resort to live baiting and ruthless treatment of the greyhounds who fail to make them money.

It is the vulnerable and voiceless who most need our protection. To that end, greyhound racing must be permanently banned just as bear baiting, cock fighting & dog fighting have long been banned in civilized societies.

Please take this unique opportunity to rescue these fearful, exploited animals and end this cruel "sport" once and for all.

Sincerely,

Caroline Miller

Rosetta, TAS 7010